July 12, 2011
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
WUTC v. Summit View Water Works 

Docket UW-110107

WUTC v. Summit View Water Works 

Docket UW-110220

Dear Mr. Danner:  

On August 12, 2011, full settlements in each of the above-referenced dockets were filed with the Commission.  Both settlements were presented to the Commission on August 26, 2011.  A Commission order with respect to either settlement has not yet been entered.  
This letter serves only as a reminder of the expiration of the suspension periods in both cases:  December 12, 2011, in Docket UW-110107 and January, 1, 2012, in Docket UW-110220.  As the Commission is aware, the tariff revisions that are under suspension will go into effect by operation of law if orders are not issued by these dates.  On the other hand, time is running short if further litigation is required should the Commission reject a settlement or modify a settlement in a manner that a party finds unacceptable.  

Sincerely,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Assistant Attorney General 
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